
Nautical & Coastal – Harbour Safety Management System 

 

Harbour Notice 09-2024 

A construction zone is in effect from Long Arm No.2 to Jetty B as per below: 

 

Construction work is taking place for the maintenance of the Picton wharves. This involves diving 

operations. Mariners are requested to contact Picton Harbour Radio on VHF. Channel 18 for updates and 

details. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 

 

Jake Oliver 

Harbourmaster 


